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Dear Rector Potsch Magalhaes:

I acknowledge receipt of your December 6 letter. We
understand that Mr. MacLellan had a very profitable visit to
UREMG and hope that the pictures which he took will be of great
interest to our Trustees and will forward copies to you for use
by the University.

Concerning the Foundation grant support to the School
of Domestic Sciences, I wish to advise you that I have written
to Dr. Mary Beth Minden, Director of the Human Nutrition and
Consumer Use Research Program of the Department of Agriculture,
requesting her assistance in identifying professors in this
field who might be considered as candidates for assignment to
this School, Unfortunately, Dr. Minden has been out of the
country, and I have not yet received a reply from her.

I am sorry that you have not had any word from Purdue
University on this matter. We will continue to provide whatever
assistance we can in locating candidates and will keep you
informed. The question of obtaining a competent staff is indeed
an urgent one, and we hope that our joint efforts will be success-
ful in the near future.

Yours sincerely, (\\\
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R. W. Richardson, Jr.
Associate Director

Dr. Edson Potsch Magalhaes

Rector, Universidade Rural do
Estado de Minas Gerais

Vicosa, Minas Gerais
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